
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating our 

Science Week from Tuesday 22nd April to Friday 25th April. The 

children will be participating in a variety of engaging and 

hands-on activities throughout the week linked the theme of 

‘Change and Adapt’.  As a special highlight, Chester Zoo will 

be visiting on Friday 25th April to share their expertise with 

the students. 

For a non-compulsory homework, we are asking the children to 

produce something related to this theme. They might choose to 

create: 

 A poem 

 An investigation 

 A model 

 An info-graphic 

The choice is theirs, as long as it has a connection to the 

theme. Please bring the completed work to their class teacher 

on Tuesday 22nd April. 

We will be holding an exhibition to showcase all the projects 

that the children have created on Wednesday 23rd April from 

3:00 pm to 4:00 pm in the school hall.  

We look forward to seeing the children’s creative work at the 

exhibition and appreciate your support in encouraging their 

participation. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Stewart 

 


